
NOTICE OF VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
SOUTH SHERIDAN WATER & SANITARY SEWER DISTRICT 

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, and particularly to the eligible electors of the South 
Sheridan Water & Sanitary Sewer District (the “District”), City of Lakewood, and 
County of Jefferson, Colorado: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 32-1-808, C.R.S., that a vacancy 
currently exists on the Board of Directors of the South Sheridan Water & Sanitary Sewer 
District.  The Director appointed to fill the vacancy will serve until the next regular 
election on May 8, 2018.  Any qualified, eligible elector of the District interested in 
serving on the Board of Directors of the District may contact Rhonda S Bilek, District 
Assistant Manager, at Community Resource Services of Colorado, LLC, 7995 E. Prentice 
Avenue, Suite 103E, Greenwood Village, CO  80111, (303) 381-4979 for an application.  
Applications must be returned to Rhonda S. Bilek, District Assistant Manager at 
Community Resource Services, LLC, no later than 5:00 p.m. on July 21, 2017, which is 
Thirty-Seven (37) days following the publication date of this notice. 
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